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University’s LeDeR team is looking for a new part-time programme manager 

The LeDeR programme at the University of Bristol is looking for a part-time programme manager. 

The programme is looking for an experienced leader and project manager who will play a critical role 

in ensuring the effective and timely handover of all processes, systems and data as agreed with the 

funder. The closing date for applications is January 5. Further information is available here. 

 

Limited coverage from university’s LeDeR administration team over Christmas and New Year 

The University of Bristol officially closes between Christmas and New Year and consequently there 

will be very limited LeDeR admin support from Tuesday, December 24th and into the New Year. The 

university’s LeDeR office will open as normal again from Friday, January 3, 2020. Contact details 

available here. Despite the office closure, deaths can be notified to the programme here. 

 

There’s still time to get your free flu vaccine this winter 

If you have a learning disability or you care for someone with a learning disability, then you are 

entitled to a free flu vaccine. You can get the vaccine from your GP or local pharmacist. And don’t 

worry if you’re scared of needles, you can ask about a nasal vaccine instead. Further details are 

available here. Please share. 

 

Don’t miss out on your annual health check  

People with learning disabilities, who are registered with a GP, should be offered a learning disability 

annual health check every year. Unfortunately, only about half of those who are entitled to an annual 

check-up actually receive one. Further easy-read information about annual health checks is available 

here and further information for families and carers is available here. 

 

http://www.bristol.ac.uk/jobs/find/details.html?nPostingID=60234&nPostingTargetID=177894&option=28&sort=DESC&respnr=1&ID=Q50FK026203F3VBQBV7V77V83&keywords=LeDeR&Resultsperpage=10&lg=UK&mask=uobext
http://www.bristol.ac.uk/sps/leder/contact/
https://www.bris.ac.uk/sps/leder/notification-system/
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/839883/Protect_yourself_flu_Easy_Read_version_Winter_2019_2020_A4_.pdf
https://www.england.nhs.uk/south/wp-content/uploads/sites/6/2017/03/free-health-check.jpg
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/learning-disabilities/annual-health-checks/


Here’s how to get this LeDeR bulletin, and other newsletters, sent directly to your inbox 

If you’ve been forwarded this bulletin by a colleague or friend and want to have LeDeR bulletins and 
newsletters sent direct to your inbox, you can add your name to our database by emailing the LeDeR 
team based at the University of Bristol. 
 

The next LeDeR monthly bulletin will be sent out on Monday, January 20, 2020. Please email any 
items for inclusion to chris.allen@bristol.ac.uk by Friday, January 10.                   

To stop receiving this bulletin, click here to unsubscribe from our mailing list. 
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